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Tuesday, April  16, 2024 at 12:31:45 Eastern Daylight TimeTuesday, April  16, 2024 at 12:31:45 Eastern Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: [cc-undergraduateacademics] Student Alert: Cybersecurity and Privacy Thread details
Date:Date: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 at 3:45:09 PM Eastern Daylight Time
From:From: cc-undergraduateacademics-request@lists.gatech.edu on behalf of CoC Undergraduate Academics
To:To: cc-undergraduateacademics@lists.gatech.edu
Attachments:Attachments: Cyber courses_with prereqs.pdf, Cybersecurity Info Sesssion QA.pdf

Dear Students:

This message contains information on the new Cybersecurity and Privacy thread.

Course details
Read about the thread and required courses here: https://www.cc.gatech.edu/cybersecurity-and-
privacy

Several of the related courses are on the fall schedule of classes. Check OSCAR for details.

Timeline/How to declare
The new thread will be available with the 2024-2045 catalog, which will go into effect in
summer 2024. The catalog will contain the complete requirements for each thread combination.

Students who want the option to select the Cybersecurity and Privacy thread must change their
catalog. The advising office will handle initial requests via a survey in late June/early July. Look
out for an alert with instructions during that time frame.

Additional questions and course prerequisites
Review the attached document for answers to some popular questions about the thread. Many of
these were discussed at the March 7 Cybersecurity and Privacy Thread information session.

The second attachment includes the prerequisites for the thread classes. Note that OSCAR is the
authoritative source for this information.

 

Please contact your assigned advisor with follow-up questions.

Sincerely,
--------------------------------------------

Office of Undergraduate Advising
College of Computing
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